
2018 Meat Animal Scholarship Application 

 

The Pierce County 4-H/FFA Livestock Committee sponsors a scholarship for high school seniors/graduates 

planning to attend a 4 year college, tech school or trade school.  Applicants must be currently enrolled in the 4-H 

or FFA meat animal project and have been member in the project for four years.  Please complete and submit to 

the UW-Extension Office no later than 4:30 pm March 30
th
,  2018. 

 

                                                                                               

Applicant Name: __________________________________________   Phone: ___________________ 

  

Address:___________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Membership (s) in Years: 4-H ______      FFA_______   Club or Chapter _________________________ 

  

School graduating from: _____________________________________________________ 

  

School planning to attend:____________________________________________________ 

  

Years in the Meat Animal Sale Project: ____________________ (Must be at least 4 years) 

  

Species area (s):   Swine ________  Sheep __________   Beef __________  Goat __________ 

  

  

 

Please answer the following questions. Answers should be typed on a separate piece of paper in size 12 Cambria 

font and attached to this application. Please number your answers as the questions are numbered below and limit 

your answers to approximately ¼ page - All four answers should not exceed 1 page. 

 

  

1. What have you learned in the meat animal project that will help you in your adult life? 

  

2. What was one of your favorite experiences in the meat animal project? 

  

3. What are some of the leadership roles you have played in this project area?  

  

4. Based on your four years in the Meat Animal project, how would you improve the project? 

  

 

  

Please return to the UW-Extension Office, 414 West Main Street, PO Box 69, Ellsworth WI 54011 or email to 

sandra.radkey@ces.uwex.edu by Monday, March, 30
th
, 2018. 

  

NO LATE ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED 

  

Scholarship checks will be mailed to the scholarship winners at the completion of their first semester in the school they will 

be attended next fall. A copy of your transcript from that school will need to be turned in to the UW-Extension office before 

payment can be sent. 


